
 

Friends of Seaside Parks Association (FOSPA) is creating a walkway at Highland-Otis Park as 
tribut to Seaside's Military History and its residents who served. The walkway's planks can be 
engraved with the name and rank of the service member. There are 64 planks in total (4 are 
completed). 

 

If you are interested in memorializing a family member or friend, please contact Carol 
Mikkelson, FOSPA Board Member at carolmikks@gmail.com or 831-402-3614 

 

FOSPA is asking for a donation of $175. The money will be used to cover the cost of engraving 
and to continue making improvements to Highland-Otis Park. 

*The park is located on Mingo, Mendocino, and Highland Streets. The walkway is located near 
the cannon. 


